
 

Operation Safe Start 

With the launch of the unofficial start to summer on the Victoria Day weekend, the Deep 
River Police Service would like to remind motorists to drive with care and have a SAFE 
START to summer. 

The officers of the Deep River Police Service will be conducting a traffic campaign 
focusing on but not limited to “The Big Four” Impaired driving, Distracted driving, 
Speeding and Seatbelts. This campaign will start on the 20th of May until the 24th of May. 

The “Big Four” are a leading cause of death and injury on roadways across Canada. 

                                                                                   
 


